
Hello!  

 

My name is Mae Miller and I’m a business owner a and a professional. The reason I support Bill 

248 is because I believe in advocating for each individual to be able to have an informed choice 

on what is right for their own body. I do not believe that there should ever be a one size fits all 

approach when it comes to health.  

 

Thank you for giving me this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of 

house bill 248.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mae Miller  

 


